Light-hearted music show
raises some serious cash

A CHARITY concert for
Gables Farm proved to be a
treat for both people and
animals alike.

The event raised money
for the cats and dogs home
in Plympton as well as
delighting the audience at
Plymouth College.
Organised by The Herald’s
classical music writer Philip
Buttall, the concert included
scholars and staff from the
independent school in a
light-hearted programme.

The show featured the
school’'s samba band,
electric guitar solos by a
sixth-former, a teacher on
the clarinet and some
novelty duets.
Representatives of Gables
Farm returned to the college
to pick up a cheque from the
evening for £333.

THANK YOU: Carol Gow
(back, second left) of
Gables Farm, joined by
Claire Wadsworth and
Tony Harris (back, right)
accepts a cheque from
the college’s Michael
Adlington (back, left) and
Philip Buttall. Front, from
left: Sophie Brown, Azza
Gasim, Harriet Benson,
Hannah Robb, Lizzy
Schuliz, Mike Lawrence-
-Owen and Ed Hirst
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